

April 18, 2017

Brent Williams
Local Boundary Commission
Alaska Department of Commerce, Community, and Economic Development
550 W. 7th Avenue, Suite 1640
Anchorage, AK 99501

Brent Dear Mr Williams,

The Sand Point City Council voted to withdraw the City's annexation petition. This decision was made at their most recent meeting, held on April 11.

While we strongly disagree with the findings and conclusions of the LBC staff's preliminary report, the Council decided it would be best to reconsider our proposal at this time.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Regards,

Andy Varner City Administrator

Cc:

Mayor Glen Gardner, Jr.

City Council

Brooks Chandler, City Attorney